
 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

EAST WAY ROAD 
 

THERE WILL BE A NIGHT SHIFT 
WORKING BETWEEN THE HOURS OF 

22.00-06.00 
ON THE FOLLOWING DATES 29/08/23-

02/09/23 USING A MEWP ON THE ROAD 
ALONG SIDE 5A SHED THIS IS TO CLEAN 

THE 5A SHED GUTTERS TRAFFIC 
MANAGEMENT WILL BE IN PLACE 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Derwyn James 23th August 2023 


